
Covid-19 & Boating 
 
Exposure to Covid-19 is an inherent risk especially in any public location where people 
meet and gather. Although we are committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of 
our customers and staff, we cannot guarantee that you will not be exposed during your 
visit.  The CDC recommends that people get fully vaccinated.  Being fully vaccinated 
yourself may also protect people around you.  According to the CDC, vaccines are safe 
and effective at protecting people from severe symptoms of Covid-19.  The CDC 
recommends continued preventative measures for those not vaccinated.  For the latest, 
up to date information please see:  www.cdc.gov    
 

http://www.cdc.gov/

